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I am very concerned about this proposed legislation to remove voting by mail. This 

system has worked successfully for many years. It places undue hardship on those 

with disabilities or those who struggle with transportation issues. Moreover, I find that 

this proposal is discriminatory against the people who can least afford to have it 

taken away. It is a literally a scheme to take away our rights and is forcing us (the 

public) to accept an inefficient way of voting. If it ain't broken, why fix it? Instead of 

dismantling what works, let's focus on enhancing the systems so that every eligible 

citizen has the opportunity to make their voice heard in a safe and efficient manner. 

But wait, what about the people in power who are trying to dismantle our postal 

system, that has made voting by mail work for so long? I smell a rat, both on the 

Federal and local levels. It appears that certain forces are trying to sabotage us all. 

Don't allow this bill to go forward.  

 


